Dear Senate Committee on energy and natural resources,

I am writing in favor of SCR 4014. Please support humane methods of managing wild horses. These horses are an important part of the park, and need to be kept at a minimum of 150 to retain genetic viability. 80 percent of Americans want wild horses protected, and as they are North Dakota's only wild herd they should be protected. I hope to plan a trip to visit the park in the near future as I love wild horses. I do think ecotourism and the herd is a draw for visitors, and can bring in business to the area. Mm

Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Gina Meng 23632 Atex Ct 92065